
Minutes of the November 15, 2006 Budget Workshop 
 

The workshop was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Gregor. Present were all Supervisors, Flo Ford and 
Carol Merryman. 
 
Minor revisions were made to the proposed budget including raising the amount of real estate tax based on the 
new figures received from the Assessor’s Office.  
 
The contribution to the Gettysburg Rec Park was raised to $20,000.00. The donation will be made from the Park 
and Rec Fund instead of the General Fund. 
 
A dump truck for the Road Department will be purchased through a municipal lease with one payment being 
due in 2007. 
 
These changes balanced the budget and tentative approval was scheduled for the regular meeting on November 
28, 2006. 
 
Being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
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